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July 24, 2023 

 

Lindenwood University is pleased to announce its partnership with Sodexo, a 
global food services and facilities management leader. 

“Excellence in dining services is fundamental to the student experience,” 
Lindenwood University President Dr. John Porter said. “Sodexo’s range of 
product offerings, experience, commitment to service and quality will reflect 
the superior level we expect for our students and community.” 

With a proven record in increasing board plan participation and retail dining 
opportunities, students will experience new dining options across campus. 
Evans Commons will provide a fresh array of dining options that will address a 
range of dietary needs as well as late-night offerings from Mr. Beast Burger, 
24/7 EatNow Market (Coming January 2024) and a fully integrated mobile app 
called Everyday. 

Spellmann will see new offerings from Sodexo’s internal concepts. Pizza Hut 
will join the retail operations currently available in January 2024. Also coming 
in January 2024, Harmon Hall will open an autonomous marketplace. In 
addition, students and the community will experience expanded options in 
concessions, catering, and summer camp activities. In support of 
Lindenwood’s commitment to student success, Sodexo will support annual 
scholarship, events, athletics and much more. 

“Sodexo is excited and proud to enter a long-term partnership with 
Lindenwood University. We believe this is a mutually beneficial relationship 
where our institutional values, mission, and vision align in a way that will lead 
to an enriching college experience for the Lindenwood student body,” Sodexo 
Senior Vice President Dannie Crozier said. “Sodexo looks forward to 
collaborating with our partners at Lindenwood and bringing an elevated dining 
program quality experiences to the community.” 
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